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December 4, 2015

Adams County News & Information

Adams County Seeks Public Input on Improving 
Access and Mobility within County Facilities

Public Forum on December 8 to help ensure compliance with American Disabilities Act (ADA)

Adams County will host a public forum at the Adams County Government Center on Tuesday, Dec. 8, 
6–7:30 p.m., to gather feedback on the county’s plan to ensure access and mobility for all visitors to 
county facilities. The Adams County Government Center is located at 4430 South Adams County 
Parkway in Brighton.

“Adams County wants to ensure that all residents enjoy equal, unimpeded access to county 
facilities—regardless of their level of mobility,” said Anna Sparks, ADA Transition Plan project 
manager. “To that end, we’ve developed a plan that takes a comprehensive look at potential 
challenges in each of our properties as well as strategies for addressing any problem areas we’ve 
identified. We encourage the public to share their feedback on our plan.”

For more information about the plan, visit: www.adcogov.org/adaplan. If you are unable to 
attend the public forum but wish to share your feedback or ask questions, please contact Anna 
Sparks at 720.523.6859 or asparks@adcogov.org. Comments will be accepted through Dec. 23, 
2015.
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